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To: RDA Steering Committee
From: Ebe Kartus, ACOC Representative
Subject: Revision to instructions for Commentary, Etc. Added to a Previously Existing

Work (6.27.1.6)
ACOC thanks the Library of Congress for their proposal seeking to clarify the construction of
access points for compilation works and augmented works.
ACOC believes that the issues raised in the proposal are best referred to the Aggregates
Working Group or deferred pending the RSC response to the model proposed by the

Aggregates Working Group in AggregatesWG/1.

ACOC does not support the proposal.



